Churels

of Jesus Cllrist, Inc.

December 1, 2011

To Whom It May Concern:

We were blessed to meet Larry Habbetz, the owner of Gulf Coast Sound Productions,
in 2003 as we were in the final stages of building our new sanctuary. We had actually
started out with another sound company that wasn’t able to fulfill their obligations, and it
was very close to the time that the sound system needed to be installed when we were
introduced to Larry.

He immediately saw our need, and began working to help us get the latest
technology. Through his close ties with EV, he was able to update equipment that had been
previously ordered and give us a state-of-the-art system. EV, on several different
occasions, has brought prospective clients by to listen to the sound system and to tour our
facility. Because of Larry’s promptness, professionalism, and special attention to detail on
our job, there were no delays in having our first service on Easter Sunday morning in 2004.

Since that time, he has become part of the FPC family. Our church hosts a meeting
each year in August with hundreds of guests coming from all over the United States. We
depend on Larry to run the sound system during this time. He has a heart for the ministry,
comes early to go over everything, and gives excellent service.

He has helped with several other projects; always offering a competitive bid, and
giving impeccable workmanship. We have had an excellent relationship with Larry for
almost ten years now and are happy to recommend him and his company, Gulf Coast Sound
Productions.

Sincerely,

Pastor |.N. Holmes

North Little Rocle, Arkansas 72116 | 501-758-3090
Pastor Jocl N. Holmes

1401 Cal\-'ary Drive






